Capital Montessori School

Children’s House/Kindergarten
Green

To some we say welcome! To others, it is welcome back!
Either way, we are so excited to share this new school
year with you and your family.

There is so much coming up over the next few months
and we will do our best to keep you informed of all the
fun! Please take a few moments to review your
newsletter each month.

And don't forget to post your
calendars and review them oftenl!
The children love to see what is coming up.

Please let the office know if there is anything
you may need or if you have any questions.
Enjoy the fall season!
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All Students

New Students Parent Conferences
Friday, September 20th

School Closed

All parents of new students are asked
o participate in this parent/teacher
conference opportunity.

STUDENTS ARE NOT TO ATTEND

Tuesday, September 24th (CH/Green)
Wednesday, September 25th (CH/Blue)
Tuesday, September 24th (Elementary)

All students will be participating
in their class and individual photo session
for the year. No student is required
to purchase pictures. All pictures will be taken
Sign-ups will be available on-line starting by "Studio K" here at school.
Monday, September 16th. These 20 minute
conferences will be located in the classrooms

with your student’'s head teacher.

Please dress your student in their "picture” clothes
when they come to school. (Hint: White clothes
make you look washed out!) Parents are encouraged
to send a change of clothes for after the pictures
are taken. Order forms for pictures will be sent

home over the next few weeks.

This is a time designed to share student
progress, set goals for the term, and allow
for questions and answers.
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An informational e-mail providing
sign-up details will be coming soon.

Thanks so Muchl!!

Order Forms Due:
Friday, October 4th
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Automatic Monthly Billing

The school of fers automatic
monthly billing for tuition and/or
care charges to be automatically
deducted from the bank account

of your choice. Many of our

families already enjoy this
convenient service. If you have
not yet taken advantage of
Automatic Billing and would like
to, please ask at the office for
paperwork. If you have any
further questions, please check
with Mrs. White.

Student Personal Items
Please help the teachers and staff by
keeping your student’s personal items you send to school to
a minimum. Storage is limited and a special request for
additional items wi?l be sent home if something comes up.
Thanks so much for your assistance and please ask if you
have any questions.

School Drop-Off and Pick Up Procedure
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I The beginning and end of the day can be a little chaotic and
| confusing for some, so we like to keep things as consistent
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as possible. We appreciate your patience.

At drop-off, please enter the school and sigh your student
in. Clock your student in on the computer provided in the
entryway. A personal code will be issued to those on your
pick-up list. Please make goodbye's brief

/:; T to their classrooms independently. This service is optional and those
: ‘ . signing up in September will begin
, At pick-up, please enter the school and auto drafts in October!
AR clock your student out on the computer

provided. Students will be called and meet
you in the entry to go home.

Let's Go Paperless!

This year our families have two ways to
cut down on the clutter entering their
homes! This newsletter is available
electronically through the CMS website
and families may elect o receive an email
notification when the newsletter becomes
available. Also families have the option to
receive e-statements instead of paper
ones. Watch for a survey form to be sent
home and sign up for these great services.

State regulations require a signature of
the person dropping of f and picking up as
well.

A staff member will be available at the

school office to assist both at drop-of f

and pick-up. If you have a need to go beyond the entryway,
please wait for a staff member to assist you.

Please contact Mrs. Ehlers if you
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, 1 - A Few CMS Reminder
Sunscreen Requlations Over the next few months
The Capital Montessori School

-

Because of the Department of Children,

Youth and Fam(ijly Sﬁr‘vices r‘egulml(ionsc,I we will be involved in the following:
are required to have paperwork an i .
documin‘ra‘rion of sunF;cFl:een and its o Sharing Sound Bags
application the same as for any medication. o Children's House Students will be o
; provided their own personal
If you want your child to have sunscreen "Sound Bag" for sharing in class every
applied at school, you will need to bring in ° Friday. Each week's sound can be found
the sunscreen and a signed medication i on your monthly class calendar.

release form to the school office.
Please note that sunscreen will © STUdenT Fmday PGCkS °

\ ly b lied after 11 di Your s’ruden’r's.worlf will .
' f%r‘eyaffe,‘fﬁﬁéﬁs,i‘; 5&, wﬁfnnzre‘d uTno . be sent home each Friday in their own

sunscreen your child before they ~ "Friday Pack" at pick up in your parent
arrive at school in the morning. information folder. Please return the ﬁack
Thanks for your help and support. - to be filled again over the next week.
. Student Personal Items i

Please do not send anything that has not
been requested by the school - Thanks!

All School Field Trips

Items Your STUdenT . Off-site trips will happen monthly. You will -
Will Need at School ° be notified about each trip in advance and a *
parent signature will be required for
. Pants - 2 o children to participate. o
. T-Shirts - 2 _
. Socks - 2 § Classroom Observations .
- Underwear - 4 ° All Classrooms are closed to observations in °
. Swea’LShir"r or IF‘igP;T Jacket the month of September.

to keep at schoo ! !

.Har'd( Sole Sﬁipper‘s/Ho)use Shoes © No Gum, Soda, Candy, or Toys
. Rubber Rain Boots = Please do not send any of the items from -

home mentioned above - Thanks!

. Family Photo
. Emergency Kit

. Water Bottle (bring daily)
. Lunch [with cold Pack]
(bring daily)

. Elementary Only:
Daily Snack-In Lunch Box

JC3 o 3 3 ] H}

! CMS School T-Shirts

We will be ordering CMS School T-Shirts this
month. We only order shirts once a year, so don't
miss this special opportunity to get one for your I
student. Watch for an order form to go home
soon. I

Labor Day
Monday, [
September 2nd

1
School Closed |
1
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All School Family Picnic Items to bring:
Friday, September 6th

For Your Family:

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm Table Service and Beverage
Tumwater Historical Park Food to Share
At the beginning of each school year we celebrate Optional:
by having a family picnic. All our families are invited Lawn Chairs
to come play at the park, eat a delicious meal, Blankets
and get to know other families. Lawn Games

This is a Potluck

School Closes at 4:30 pm

This allows everyone time to prepare. Please be sure your student
is picked up prior to closing time.

If the picnic needs to be canceled due to weather,
a staff member will be present at the park
between 6:00 pm and 6:15 pm to notify families.

lllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllll

We Love Our Families

:Please bring a framed family Photo
=to display
=in the
:classroom...

s s s [ S S S R S—

September
Student
Birthdays

13 Otto

13 Reese
14 Maddie
16 Oliver R.
17 Anaya
18 Justin
27 Bianca
27 Fiona

28 Aurora

 — e I w— N W— i S— i — [ S— R S— N S— — -

EThanks
ESo Muchl!!l

'ONE TEST
OF THE EDUCATIONAL
PROCEDUREIS
THE HAPPINESS OF THE CHILD."

= MARIA MONTESSORI
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Introduction to Cdpitdl Montessori Staff

Dear CMS Fanmilies,

It is my pleasure to introduce you to the amazing team we have working
with your students this year! Many og’rhe names you will recognize from last
year, and though their specific work assignments may be slightly different, all
are ready to go with fun and exciting activities to challenge your student and
help them grow this year.

All of our staff members are anxious to see all the smiling faces and are
looking forward to an exciting year filled with endless possibilities.

Below I have listed the current classrooms and school staff members. If you
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time. We are
excited for this new school year and all that it entails.

Sincerely,
Merissa White
CMS Director
Children's House - Green

Mrs. Johnson - Lead Teacher
Ms. Daniel - Assistant Teacher

Children's House - Blue

Mrs. Reed - Lead Teacher
Mr. Reed - Assistant Teacher
Ms. McKitrick - Assistant Teacher

Elementary

Mrs. White - Lead Teacher
Mrs. Noble - Lead Teacher

Administrative

Mrs. Noble - Owner/Administrator

Mrs. White - Director

Mrs. Ehlers - Assistant Director/
Office Manager

Page 5



All School Family Picnic

Friday, September 6, 2024
6:00 pm - 8:00 pm
School Closed - 4:30 pm

On Friday, September 6th, from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm,
each student at the Capital Montessori School
may invite their family as their very special guests
to our annual All School Family Picnic.

Please refer to the following information when making
your plans for this event.

Our upcoming picnic will be a potluck.
This is a special event to spend with your family and other
families in our school. It will take place at the Tumwater
Historical Park and will last approximately Two hours; however

our families are welcome
to stay as long as they wish.

Maps will be available at the school office
for anyone who needs them.

Parents are asked to pick up their student from
school before 4:30 pm and transport them to the
park for our picnic. School closes at 4:30 pm.

Sorry, there is no child care available
after 4:30 pm.

Families are asked to bring the following:

Food items to share (main dish, side dish, dessert).
Also, tableware and beverages for your family.

Outdoor games, lawn chairs, and blankets are
always an option but are not required.

See You There —
The CMS Staff




MY ALL ABOUT ME
BANNER PROJECT

Dear CMS Parents and Families,

Throughout the month of September there will be
many special opportunities at Capital Montessori
for everyone to get to know each other.

This “All About Me Banner” project is one of the
great ways our families help us get to know their
student.

Each banner turned in to the school office will be
mounted, displayed in the school entry, and saved
for your child’s end-of-the-year Portfolio.

Please use the banner page at the end of this
newsletter to complete your student’s special

project. If you receive an electronic newsletter, this

page will be in your Parent Information Folder.

We ask that all banners be completed
and turned in to the office no later than:

Monday, September 9, 2024
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My Personal Timeline Project

Dear CMS Parents and Families,

« At the Capital Montessori school we include history and the concept of time as a part
of our curriculum. As a way to introduce these concepts in a meaningful and personal
way, we have the children create a personal timeline. But we need your help! Please
send in a picture of your student for each year of their life. The pictures need to be
approximately 3” x 3” and should be of the student only. No siblings or family
members in the pictures please! Because the pictures will be trimmed and glued to
the timeline, we recommend that you not send original pictures. The timelines will
be given to your student in their end-of-the-year packets in June.

« You have the option of dropping off your pictures at school or e-mailing them to Mrs.
Ehlers’ e-mail address: christina@capitalmontessorischool.com

o Students who have participated in the project in the past have the option to send in
last year’s timeline and just include this year’s picture.

We ask that all pictures/timelines be turned in to the office in the attached sack no
later than:

Monday. September 30, 2024

Thank You For Helping With This Fun And Educational Project
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Unit: Intro to the farm /All About Me

« Botany: Apples

o Science: Tasting Apples, dissecting
apples and dissolving apples

o Social Studies: Farming in the US
and Washington

o Zoology : Pigs
o Cooking: Applesauce

o Grace & Courtesy: Greetings, Care
of Classroom Materials, Saying
Please and Thank You

o Special Days: I See Red Day, Apple
Day, School Photos

A nots from ) your teachers,
M. Totmson and Mo Lamiel”

Welcome back to another wonderful year! We are so
excited to welcome our new students to our class, and
our returning students! We can’t wait to see and meet
everyone!

Ms. Daniel and I have been working hard to get our
class ready for everyone so we can all explore diverse
interests and grow with all the wonderful options our
class has to offer.

A Q 4 @ Y
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Class Wish List
Dear CMS families, we have really been enjoying our
free flowing art section in class where the children can
explore their artistic side. If you have anything that you

would be willing to donate in order to support their love
of arts, we would greatly appreciate it!

Here are some ideas: Beads, sequins, glue, scrap wood,
miscellaneous arts and crafts.




Olympic
canpy
outdoor
events,

Bishop and
Aggie working
together to
grate soap
and beat
bubbles.

-
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2 Leah creatihg her Olympic ring §
I spy chart.

Aggie working oh oceanhs [E&
of the world.

Virginia working on small
spoon transferring.
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